
 

 

   

Dear Parents and carers,                             

With the new half term already in full 

flow and Christmas only 7 weeks away, 

we have some important dates for your 

very busy diaries.  

27 November - Parent Consultations 

From 12.30pm to 3.30pm, please book an 

appointment time to see you child’s key 

worker on the schedule displayed in the 

foyer. Please note that the session will 

finish at 11.30am and there will be NO 

lunch provision that day. 

21 November - AGM 

To be held in the Pre-school setting 

(United Reform Church Hall) at 8pm. 

We would really like to encourage as 

many parents and carers as possible to 

attend this meeting as we need your 

support in order for the group to 

continue to run.  

12 December - Nativity 10.45am 

We would like to invite all parents, 

family, friends and carers to arrive at 

the setting at 10.45am for our festive 

performance and mince pies.  

Week commencing 16 December - ‘Stay 

and Play’ week 

This is a ‘special’ week when we 

encourage parents to drop in and play.  

If it is not convenient for you to visit 

during this week, but would like to 

spend a session with your child, this can 

be arranged by booking a date in 

advance with Lisa. 
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19 December - Last day of Term and 

time to party! 

Today’s session will involve lots of 

games, fun and party food,  as well as a 

visit from a very special person. There 

will be a list on the door nearer the 

time asking for party food donations. 

The session will finish at 11.30am and 

there will be no lunch provision that day. 

 

Wednesday 8 January - Return to 

Pre-school for the new term. 

 

Please  continue to consult our notice 

board and website for information on up 

and coming events. 

 

And finally, just a couple of quick 

reminders…………. 

 

We would appreciate it if all coats, 

hats, scarves, rucksacks, lunch boxes 

etc..  are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 

 

Donations of either fruit, veg, raisins 

etc….. or money for the snack jar (which 

is on the table at registration) are 

always gratefully received. 

 

             



 

 

        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


